
1 Corinthians 6.9-11

9 Or do you not know
that the unrighteous will not inherit the kingdom of God?
Do not be deceived
[at the unrighteous who will not] inherit the kingdom of God.

neither the sexually immoral,
nor idolaters,
nor adulterers,
nor men who practice homosexuality,
10 nor thieves,
nor the greedy,
nor drunkards,
nor revilers,
nor swindlers.

 
11 And such were some of you.

But 
you were washed, 

you were sanctified, 

you were justified

in the name of the Lord Jesus Christ and
by the Spirit

of our God.  ESV

Do not be deceived.
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ANNOUNCEMENTS

THINGS TO NOTE
If you are visiting, welcome!  We’re glad you’re here.
We are thankful to be an intergenerational congregation that prioritizes family worship.  We love having 
little ones in our sanctuary learning the rhythm of corporate worship.  Should you find sitting in the 
sanctuary with infants to be noisy/stressful, please know that we are also livestreaming the service to the 
front room and offer that as an avenue should you have need.  
In addition, we have transitioned the Upper Room into an overflow “masks” space for simulcast worship 
for individuals/families who for health and/or conviction desire masks-only context. Please avail as you 
are comfortable.  

*Reminder - if you have need to enter the stairwell for any reason (nursery drop-off/pick-up/volun-
teering or worship upstairs) we ask that you please keep in mind that the stairwell requires use of a 
mask.

DEACON ELECTION UPDATE
All 8 men (Jackson Farmer, Aaron Gentles, Rod Haaland, Landon Holbrook, Joe Jansen, Jay Nelson, 
Mike Smith, Gabe Thompson) nominated to the office of Deacon were elected by an overwhelming 
majority last Sunday in our congregational meeting. We are grateful for your prayers over the last several 
months for these men, their families, and the process of nomination, training, and election. We are 
grateful to these men and their willingness to serve. We are grateful to the Lord for his gracious provi-
sion. The installation service for these newly elected Deacons will be Sunday, December 13.  

GIRLS NIGHT THIS FRIDAY 
November 20, 7pm @ the church - Christmas craft night! We will be making a pallet style sign. Cost 
is $12 per person; bring a snack to share if you wish! RSVP to Amber by Tuesday, November 17th @ 
423-571-7575.

PSALM SINGING SERVICE - NOV 29TH
Clinton Ross, our music director, has helped us begin to sing more Psalms over the past several months 
in our Lord’s Day worship. Sunday evening, 11/29, we hope you can join us for a special Psalm singing 
from 6-6:45. 

FRIDAY, DECEMBER 4 - EQUIP: 12 WAYS YOUR PHONE IS CHANGING YOU
AJ Babel will lead a time of teaching and discussion on 12 Ways Your Phone is Changing You (Tony 
Reinke). “Do you control your phone – or does your phone control you? Reinke calls us to cultivate wise 
thinking and healthy habits in a digital age, encouraging us to maximize the many blessings, avoid the 
various pitfalls, and wisely wield the most powerful gadget of human connection ever unleashed.” Grab a 
book or order one online – and join us at the seminar!

ANNUAL COOKIE EXCHANGE
Friday, December 11, 6:30pm - Annual Cookie Exchange at Rachel Higgins’ house! All ladies are 
invited!  Bring 2 dozen cookies of your choice and an appetizer to share.  RSVP to Rachel or Amber by 
December 6th.

MEN’S BIBLE STUDY, WEDNESDAYS @ 7AM
All gents are invited to a bible study and time of prayer at the church at 7am.  Bring your bible & coffee!  
Contact Paul Gorman with any questions (paul.w.gorman@gmail.com). This group will meet for the last 
time this year on 11/18/20 and will resume meeting at a place and time TBA in January 2021.

CCC RECIPE BOOK
The Covenant Ladies team is putting together a recipe book as a means of furthering hospitality at CCC.  
Please leave your recipe in the box in the front room or email chandracarver@gmail.com.  Thank you!

COMMUNITY GROUPS
Our community groups gather weekly with an aim of pursuing maturity in Christ together. Groups are 
open to all ages - find one that works well for you!  Group details can be found on our website or on the 
flyer at the welcome stand.
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WELCOME:  Welcome to Christ Community Church!  If you would like to receive our 
E-announcements, please leave your contact info (including email) at the welcome stand.
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